





To, English Language School "Geo Miliev", Burgas, Bulgaria Gesamtschule Volksgarten, Mönchengladbach, Germany

14/08/2025

INVITATION TO VISIT RANUA, FINLAND

Dear Erasmus+ friends and partners!

With reference to the above, we would like to invite teachers and students to visit us at Ranua Upper secondary School in Ranua, Finland for six days, from 5th October 2025 to 10th October 2025. This will our second meeting together.

The main topics will be

- The nature, sustainability and the use of natural resources;
- Tourism as a source of income in Northern Finland;
- The local culture and traditions in Lapland;
- Coordinator meeting and future planning of the project

We are looking forward to hosting you and we hope you a memorable and an educational visit in the Northern Finland.

With regards,

Petteri Mertala

Principal of Ranua Upper Secondary school, Ph.D.

RANUA *